
From: Hayden Grooms
To: 'pickensgop@bellsouth.net'pickensgop@bellsouth.net

Date: 3/29/2017 1:48:21 PM
Subject: Pickens County Convention

Good afternoon,
 
I just wanted to touch base with you and confirm that the Lieutenant Governor is planning to attend the Pickens 
County Convention on April 6, at 6:00 p.m. The state party website (www.SCGOP.com) had the Pickens County 
Convention scheduled twice and I knew that you had told me April 6th  was the date, not the 20th, but I just wanted 
to double-check that with you. Also, the state party website had the location set for the United Wesleyan Church, 738 
Rice Road, Easley, so I just wanted to make sure that was correct as well. Thank you for your help during this process.
 
Sincerely,
 
Hayden Grooms
Manager of External Affairs
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
(803) 734-0107
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